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SSNAP Post-Acute Organisational Audit Is Now Live

What is the PAOA?
The Post-Acute Organisational Audit will be carried out by SSNAP to obtain information about the 
structure and provision of care available to stroke patients once they leave the acute care setting.
This will involve auditing post-acute providers directly about the care they provide for stroke patients. 
Post-acute providers who offer a service outside of the acute setting to at least 20 stroke patients a 
year, will be asked to take part in this audit and provide information on the structure and organisation 
of their service. This will allow SSNAP to obtain insight into the provision of care available for stroke 
patients once they leave their acute care setting.

How long is the data entry period?

Timeframe to complete the pro forma.

Once I have locked my data how do I check it?

3rd - 7th of May 2021 After the data locking deadline, providers will be asked to export their 
locked data and ensure it is correct.

Which sections of the pro forma do I need to complete?

Post-acute inpatient care: 1, 2 and 3
Early Supported Discharge (ESD): 1, 2 and 4
Community Rehabilitation Team/service: 1, 2 and 4
Combined ESD/CRT: 1, 2 and 4
6-month assessment provider: 1 and 4
Standalone/ single discipline service: 1, 2 and 4
Other: Post-acute support service or Residential/bedded facility: 2 and 5

1st of April - 30th of April The pro forma should 
describe your stroke services 
as of 1st April 2021

Clarification for each question is available online by clicking the H button next to the question; and 
also in the supporting documentation provided. 
In some cases, you will either be directed to a later question or a response will not apply based 
on answers to key questions. Data should be submitted via the SSNAP Web Portal https://www.
strokeaudit.org. 

It’s good to know...
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For further information contact the SSNAP Helpdesk on ssnap@kcl.ac.uk or 0116 464 9901. 

If you have had to reorganise as a temporary response to COVID-19, then please report as per your 
usual commissioned service. We appreciate that this reorganisation may have been in place for a 
prolonged period of time due to COVID-19. However, if there is no intention to revert to your usual 
service delivery model, please report your current service structure.

Post Acute Support Area
If you need further guidance or support, check our FAQs and articles in the the Post-Acute 
Organisational Audit Help Area: https://ssnap.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/sections/360004749617-
Post-Acute-Organisational-Audit

Covid response

Date Topic Registration

10-11am, 9th April 2021

10-11am, 16th April 2021

10-11am, 23rd April 2021

Support Session 1

Support Session 2

Support Session 3

https://bit.ly/2MxMfL1

https://bit.ly/38a7TwZ

https://bit.ly/355mpnU

We will also host some amazing online support sessions! Our Post-acute Associate 
Directors Louise Clark and Rebecca Fisher will be providing these sessions to assist 
services collecting data for the Post-acute Organisational Audit.

Timescale

January-February 2021 1st—30th April 2021 Summer 2021 Autumn 2021

Teams Registration Data Collection Data Analysis &
Report Writing

Results available
to teams only
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